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Capitol Hill Management Services Welcomes the
New York Health Information Management Association

Capitol Hill Management Services Continues to Grow

Capitol Hill Management Services (CHMS) is pleased to announce that it has been selected to
provide association management services to the New York Health Information Association
(NYHIMA). Services to be provided include association management, financial management,
membership development, and event planning.

In addition, NYHIMA’s Executive Director will conduct business from an office at the
Center for Non-Profit Development at CHMS.

Since 1935, NYHIMA has been dedicated to promoting the professional excellence of its members
through education, advocacy, and alliances, thereby ensuring quality health information to benefit
the public, the health consumer, providers, and other users of clinical data. NYHIMA is a non-profit
organization whose membership consists of Health Information Management professionals
employed in hospitals and other health care settings throughout New York State.

“We welcome NYHIMA to CHMS and look forward to providing the support and services they need
to accomplish their mission,” said John A. Graziano, Jr., CHMS President. Working with this group
of dedicated professionals will enable us to develop a strong partnership committed to the success
of the organization.”

About CHMS
CHMS is a consulting firm specializing in association management, non-profit development,
government relations, and public policy research.
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